
Parent, Student, Teacher Interviews 

 

The College is providing an opportunity for you to meet with your child's teachers to discuss his/her 
progress.  Students in year 7-11 are not required at school but are expected to attend the interviews with 
you. Classes run as normal for year 12 students. 
 
Interviews will be held in the Gym on Thursday 16th August from 12pm to 7:30pm. Each interview is for 10 
minutes and can be booked through Compass, please see instructions below. 

Bookings open at 2:00pm on Wednesday 8th and close at 12pm on Wednesday 15th. 

 

Log in to Compas https://cesc-vic.compass.education. If you are unable to login, please call the College on 03 
5990 0200 

1. Select ‘Conferences (formerly PST)’ from under the People icon 

•  
2. Select ‘Parent, Student & Teacher Interviews Term 3, 2018’  
3. Click ‘Show me How to Book’ for instructions, see below 
4. Choose from list of available teachers 

• Please keep in mind the time it takes to move from one teacher to another 
• Teachers will be unavailable at certain times due to bookings with other parents  

 

https://cesc-vic.compass.education/

